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Crosby ISD Department of Special Education will follow the district guidelines for a 
healthy and safe return to school for students with disabilities for the 2021-2022 
school year.  In addition, the following considerations/accommodations will be 
implemented for students with disabilities. 
 

● Students in specialized settings will not be required to wear masks, 

however masks are permissible 

● If a parent has requested Remote Instruction for the 2021-2022 school 

year, there are campus committees in place to review extenuating 

circumstances and determine the need for remote instruction 

o If the student is a student with a disability, the campus committee 

will include a special education representative who is familiar with 

the student’s needs  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


